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PRESS RELEASE 
 
The regularly scheduled meeting of the Macon–Bibb County Commission will be moved from Tuesday, 
April 15, 2014, to Wednesday, April 16, 2014.  The Commissioners will be in Savannah for the Association 
County Commissioners of Georgia annual meeting and training so there would not have been a quorum 
on Tuesday.   

The time for the meetings on Wednesday, April 16, 2014, are: 

4:00 p.m. Work Session Recommendation of Directors for Animal 
Welfare, Public Works, and Small 
Business Development. 

   
5:00 p.m. Pre-Commission Meeting Full agenda will be released on Monday, 

April 14, 2014. 
   
6:00 p.m. Commission Meeting Full agenda will be released on Monday, 

April 14, 2014. 
 

All meetings will be held in the Commission Chambers at the Macon-Bibb County Government Center at 
700 Poplar Street. 

 

For additional information, please contact: 

Shelia Thurmond 
Clerk of the Commission 
478-803-0364 
 
       Or 
 
Charles Coney 
Assistant County Manager, Operations 
478-751-7170   


